
 
 

Newsletter 18 Spring 2 2024 
Attendance for Spring 2 half term final figures… 

Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
90.1% 92.8% 96.1% 93.2% 98.8% 93.5% 96.7% 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 4 have won our half termly 
attendance prize of £60! Well done to Year 

2 and Year 6 who have attendance above 
95% for the half term. 

 
 

 
Spring Term finishes… 
Despite the spring 2 half term being the shortest, it has been extremely busy! The children have worked 
very hard and we are all so proud of them. Thank you for your support over the past term, my first as 
Headteacher. I have enjoyed watching the children develop and learn and I’m sure we’re all looking 
forward to some (hopefully!) better weather in the summer term! May I wish you all a lovely Easter break 
and we’ll see everyone back in school on Monday 15th April. Thanks, Mrs Ward 
 

Easter Service 
A huge well done to our wonderful children: Year 5 for their confident, engaging performance of the Easter 
story and all the classes for their beautiful singing. Thank you to the staff for their hard work in organising 
the service. We received lots of positive comments on our Parent Credit Feedback forms and the winners 
have been notified.  
 

Summer Menu 
We’ve updated our menu for the summer term and the children will be able to choose a grab-a-bag on a 
Tuesday and Thursday to take to eat outside (weather permitting). Children who choose a hot meal or a 
light option will need to stay in the hall to eat on those days. Children with packed lunches can also go 
outside on a Tuesday and Thursday to eat. 
 

Coming up in the Summer term… 
Year 6 will be taking their SATs tests during w/b 13th May then going to PGL the following week. Year 1, 
Year 2 and Year 4 have their experience trips and, weather permitting, we will have our sports day. We 
will inform you of the date and back-up date after the holidays. Industry Week is w/b 8th July with 
Community Day (let’s hope for a sunny day this year!) on Friday 12th July. 
 

Year 6 Parent Meeting- SATs 
It was great to see so many of our Year 6 parents/carers in school yesterday for our SATs meeting. If you 
couldn’t attend and you have any questions about the tests, please ask Miss Rock.  
 

Diary Dates 
Mon 15.4.24 School opens at 8:50am for the Summer term 


